
 

 
 
 

8 June 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Whanau  
 
A group of our Edendale students have organised a special assembly to celebrate and acknowledge 
Matariki (Maori New Year) this year.  
 
This assembly will be on ​Monday 18th June at 10AM​ in the school hall. We extend a warm 
welcome to our Edendale whanau to attend this event. Please note that space will be limited in the 
hall and there may be ‘standing room only’.  
 
In addition to this assembly, we will also be holding team ‘drop in sessions’ throughout the school 
during Weeks 8 and 9. Families are invited to come in and share your child’s learning from this term 
and experience some Science and Matariki based activities. The ‘open’ times for each team are: 
 
Week 8 Events 
Monday 18th June 
10:00-10:45 Matariki Whole School Assembly  
11:20-1:00 Tuakana Team (Year 5/6) Drop In Time 
Thursday 21st June  
9:00-11:20 Rapu Team (Year 3/4) Drop In Time 
 
Week 9 Events 
Monday 25th June  
12:00-3:00 Aroha Team (Year 0/1) Drop In Time (Junior Y0-2 Assembly at 2:00PM) 
Wednesday 27th June 
9:00-10:00 Kahu Team (Year 2) Drop In Time 
Thursday 28th June  
2:00-3:00 Ako Team (Year 3/4) Drop In Time  
 
We look forward to welcoming you at these special occasions.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
 
Bridget Casse 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


